
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  Honoring Our Fallen  
Tax ID# 45-2303543 

 
 
Dear Mayor and City Council Members: 
 
 
 
• Honoring Our Fallen, a non-profit organization would like to request approval to 
temporarily close city streets for the first annual Independence Day-Freedom Parade.  
 
• We have attached the proposed event route for July 1, 2023, at 3:30pm we anticipate 
150 golf carts to participate.  
 
• We're blessed with the opportunity to stand for something, for liberty and fairness. What’s 

important isn’t the fireworks, it’s that we come together in our communities and celebrate 
our nation’s freedom. 
 

• We will work with sponsors and donors to pay for the city resources and additional funds 
to support Honoring Our Fallen programs and services.   

 

Warmest Regards, 

Laura Herzog 
714-904-0253 
laura@honoringourfallen.org  
Founder, CEO 
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